Dear Parents,

It's already time to plan for the 2019-2020 school year, and we hope you will consider joining the Parent-Teacher Club (PTC)! The PTC supports the students and teachers at Box Elder High School through events such as Teacher Appreciation Week, Parent-Teacher Conference dinners for the teachers, treats to recognize student honor roll achievement and to celebrate holidays, the Senior All-Night Party, and emergency kits in each classroom. Membership is only \$5.00 and helps keep the PTC alive in our school. And, this or any donations are appreciated even if you do not want to be an active PTC volunteer.

Please take this opportunity to join us! Together we can do great things that make a difference in the lives of our students and teachers, and it's a lot of fun! Just <u>PRINT THIS FORM</u>, fill it out, and return it and \$5 to Box Elder High School. We're looking forward to another great year!

Parent Name(s):	Phone:
Address:	
Email:	(preferred contact method)
Name of Your Student(s):	Grade:
	Grade:
over the list of planned activities and check any  Back-To-School Night	ou are interested in helping in any way, please look you are interested in helping with College Night
Teacher Appreciation Dinner	Student Government Elections
Senior All-Night Party Committee	Anything!
Student Appreciation	
Concession Stand: Wrestling; Basketball: Boys and/or Girls; Volleyball (circle season(s) of interest)	<ul> <li>Senior All-Night Party Chaperone</li> <li>(parents of Sophomore and Junior students are also needed, so parents of Senior students can attend graduation)</li> </ul>
Volunteers are also needed to help on the PTC b	poard, so please indicate if you would like to join:

## 2019-2020 BEHS PTC BOARD Members:

YES

NO

Noreen Mortensen, Amy Wight, DaNae Sutton, Holly Holgate, Gwen Gunderson, Sherri Ricks, Cheryl Jennings, Andrea Weese, Amber Earnest, Heather Braegger, Laurie Dewberry. Lorna Romriell, Mary Petersen, Sherrie Waymant.